Stanwood-Camano School District BOARD OF DIRECTORS

November 5, 2019 **CONSENT AGENDA**

DONATIONS

(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. However, in accordance with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding \$500.00 must formally be approved in the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

- 1. Twin City Elementary PTA donated \$2,032.67 to Twin City Elementary for the purchase of a laminator, and
- 2. Milly Norwood donated a digital piano and materials to the Port Susan Middle School Music Program, for a total value of \$1,420.00.